Belmont Cemetery Trustees
Date: 10/11/2023

Attendance:
Sharon Ciampi

Call to order: 9am

Sharon attended NHCA conference in Manchester. Kyle and Hillary were not able to attend.
Sharon group texted asking for approval to purchase a book about Cemetery Mapping called
Cemetery Mapping Techniques and Applications. Kyle and Hillary both said they were okay with
it because it may be a good resource. The book had a $20 dollar discount and shipping was not
required. Sharon will be looking for an invoice to submit to TA Jipson for payment.

Sharon later called Hillary and they discussed the possibility of introducing green burials. Further
research needs to be done on this matter. Discussion will be at our next regular meeting on

November 3, 2023.

Meeting Adjourned: 12:00pm
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